
Dear Bruce,                                                                                        9th October 2013 
 
‘The elephant in the room’ 
  
You may be wondering, by now, just how this local police doctor can get away with 
perverting the course of justice for so long without even some sham prosecution, at 
least, to show for it in either a criminal or civil court in the UK. 
 
His living in early retirement with his wife on a joint state pension in the region of 
£300,000 per annum must be a hint to you as to his special immunity unless, of 
course, it was for 'services rendered' where his victim appeared to be English? 
  
Here, in Wales, the law can allow a doctor to have a man incarcerated in a 
psychiatric prison, for life if need be, without even having to examine his patient in 
the first place. The medical profession, as with their legal trade, no longer have 
regulation to properly safeguard the general public. This NHS (Wales) ‘zero 
tolerance’ directive was born out in a recent clandestine Welsh Assembly meeting 
with both Chief Constable and Crown Prosecution Service in attendance. 
  
Also, here in Wales, the police can tamper with prosecution court exhibits, for 
example with my machine gun, with the full knowledge of the trial judge, the Chief 
Constable and Our Queen's Representative, the barrister prosecuting. Welsh police 
continue to arrest their victims for as many times as they like without necessarily 
having any intention of trying of secure a conviction, again, because it is Welsh law.  
  
None of this is news to me, of course, as I used to live in Guernsey where HM 
Partnership also seriously dominates with the essential ingredient, thrown in, of ‘dark 
forces’ to pervade the private lives of anyone daring to risk standing their ground. 
  
Take my recent divorce, as another example, surrounding the extreme devaluation 
of land only achieved by a cabal of estate agent crooks. My years of failure to obtain 
legal representation or simple planning permissions and now, even for a Legal Aid 
application to be properly processed is all a spin off from doctors in Wales having 
negligence cases against them being thrown out of court.  I have been banned from 
any court public counter in South Wales since 2008 and passport confiscated, all to 
assist the police to defending their cases for bullying me and no doubt, many others. 
 
Why do you think the Welsh media have stayed away from covering the revelations 
now coming out in this 20 year running police damage claim? Why its conduct over 
UK coverage on how its local police used, albeit mainly trivial motoring matters, to 
have my name removed from the veterinary register, was so deplorable?  
  
Immunity to prosecution now extends to respective HM Crown Prosecution Service 
lawyers, where this police doctor’s conduct is concerned and is fast becoming the 
proverbial  'elephant in the room' if no one across Offa’s Dyke will intervene. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Maurice J Kirk BVSc                                                               
www.kirkflyingvet.com                             


